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 In DT we have started exploring 

structures and buildings. Over the next 

few weeks children will design and build 

an enclosure for a farm animal. If you 

have any cardboard or junk modelling at 

home, please could you start sending it in 

over the next few weeks?  

 

Thank you.  
 

Information for Parents 

 
24th November- Nativity costumes to be in 

school. 

1st December- PTFA Christmas shopping event 

6th and 7th December- Nativity 

8th December- PTFA Winter Wonderland 

13th December- School trip to Pantomime 

14th December- School Christmas Dinner 

15th December- last day of term 

 

The ‘Show and Tell’ group for next Friday is 

Red group (Pranav, Quinn, Alisha, Leon, Jude 

and Taurus). 

 

 

Star Learner 

 

A huge well done to Oscar 

A for learning all of your 

Nativity lines already!  
😊 
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Learning Journey 

 
We have had a great week learning all about 

The Gingerbread Man and we even go to do 

some baking at the end of the week! The 

children had lots of fun following instructions 

and using tools to make and decorate their 

own gingerbread men. Let’s hope they don’t 

try and run away (like in the story). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been working on 

instructions and sequencing instructions in the 

correct order. We talked about why we need 

instructions and recipes.  

 

In Computing, the children used different 

freehand paint tools on a laptop to create a 

picture of their friend. These were great! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to those who have already sent in 

Nativity costumes, this is just a reminder that 

they need to be in the end of next week. You 

can bring them in a named bag or on a hanger. 

Also please continue to practise your child’s 

lines with them at home if they do have some. 

 

 

 

 

 


